
LEGAL NOTICE 
 TOWN OF CHAPLIN 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR AUDITING SERVICES 
 
The Town of Chaplin, Connecticut is requesting proposals from qualified independent public accounting 
firms or accountants, in accordance with the provisions of the Connecticut General Statutes, to conduct 
an examination and to render an opinion on the comprehensive annual financial statements of the 
Town of Chaplin. Proposals will be received at the Town of Chaplin Finance Office until 3:00pm on 
March 4, 2019, at which time no further proposals will be considered.  Information concerning this 
Request for Proposal may be obtained by contacting Suzanne Gluck, Administrative Assistant, at (860) 
455-0073 ext. 310 or by email at bofinance@chaplinct.org The Town of Chaplin reserves the right to 
make an award in the best interest of the Town, and is an Equal Opportunity Employer. A copy of the 
Request for Proposal may be obtained at the Chaplin Finance Office located at the Chaplin Town Hall, 
495 Phoenixville Road, Chaplin from 9am to 3pm on Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and from 1pm to 
7pm on Tuesday or from the Town’s website at http://www.chaplinct.org/images/RFP2019.pdf. 
 
Richard G. Weingart 
Chairman, Board of Finance 
Town of Chaplin 


